## Accolades for Tim

This year, we had the pleasure of getting to work with, job train, and know Tim Zaugg, a student from The College of New Jersey. Tim is a very likable person who is willing to take on any task or job and is always willing to do or learn more. Tim worked at Capital Health Medical Center – Hopewell in the Materials Management (mailroom) and Food/ Nutrition Services departments.

Nancy Goodwin, director of Volunteer Services, said, "Working with Tim and getting to know him has been a huge pleasure. Tim approached every new assignment with a wonderful attitude and a thirst to



L-r: Tim Zaugg, Craig Scannella, Beverly Burke, Nancy Goodwin and Willie Thomas

learn something new. He fit in easily with a variety of staff and was liked and respected by all of his coworkers. It has been an extreme pleasure having his services at Capital Health. He will be missed by many. Where ever life takes him after graduation, they will be lucky to have him!"

Craig Scannella, mailroom clerk, stated "Tim was a pleasure to work with. He was willing to learn all the responsibilities of the mailroom operations. Tim will be missed by all."

Willie Thomas, manager, Materials Management, said, "Tim always greeted you with a warm welcome or hello, very energetic, with a smile. Tim is the type of person that you look forward to working with every day. I will miss his 'hello's,' pleasant greetings and good work ethic. Tim, thanks for a job well done."

Beverly Burke, Operation Manager, Food/Nutrition Services, said, "Tim exhibited an outstanding work ethic this past year while serving customers in the Cascade Café. He always greeted his co-workers and customers with a genuine, friendly smile. Tim was eager to learn all the customer service aspects in the café and quickly applied his newly acquired knowledge in completing his daily assigned tasks. I am sure that Tim will be a valuable asset to any organization that is in need of a hard working, customer-focused employee!"

SUMMER 2015 {9}